
Honorary Mention in Portuguese Language and Culture Promotion 

conferred upon Mr. Delfim Correia da Silva 

Mr. Delfim Correia da Silva, Director, Camões-CLP Goa, and Assistant Professor (under the 

Indo-Portuguese Cultural Exchange Programme) of Portuguese and Lusophone Studies at Goa 

University, was conferred with the Menção Honrosa pela Relevância do Trabalho Realizado 

na Índia em prol da Língua e Cultura Portuguesa 2022 (Honorary Mention for the Valuable 

Contribution in the area of Portuguese Language and Culture Promotion 2022) 

constituted by Fundação Oriente, Portugal. The award was presented at the hands of Dr. Paulo 

Gomes, Director of the Fundação Oriente Delegation in India, on 17th December 2022. 

 

 

Mr. Delfim Correia da Silva receiving the Award at the hands of Dr. Paulo Gomes 

https://www.unigoa.ac.in/faculty/delfim-correia-dasilva.html

